
 
 
 

Questions and Answers No. 2 
Request for Proposal MDM0031037946 

Moving Services RFP 
May 15, 2018 

 

Ladies/Gentlemen: This list of questions and responses is being issued to clarify certain information contained 

in the above referenced RFP. Nothing in MHBE’s response to these questions is to be construed as agreement to 

or acceptance by the MHBE of any statement or interpretation on the part of the Offeror. 

 
1. Question:  There’s a statement in there about providing electrical services.  Our scope for powering 

workstations generally involves connecting the workstations to the pigtails/wiring that an 

electrician has installed.   

 

We would need to bring in a third party for this effort and would need another site visit at both locations.    

 Could this be arranged? 

 

RESPONSE: Yes, a site visit for a third party vendor can be arranged. The site visits should be Wednesday 

May 16 between 2:00 PM and 5:00 PM, Thursday, May 17, 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM, or Friday, May 18, 9:00 AM 

to 5:00 PM.  Contact the Procurement Officer at hix.procurement@maryland.gov to schedule.  

 

 

 

Date Issued: May 15, 2018 
Anthony Armiger 
Acting Procurement Officer 
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